
This bill is a horrible idea and the author and sponsors clearly have no respect or appreciation for law enforcement and view are 
men and women in blue as a bunch of racist thugs with badges (never mind the fact that there is a huge presence of female, LGBT, 
and minority community members within the law enforcement ranks). Law enforcement officers are human beings, this is a job, they 
have family and have places they live. It is irresponsible to allow officers to be doxed without reason. If a crime was committed then 
a badge number or other identification should be sufficient to identify an officer for judgment. Law enforcement officers have been 
doxed by Antifa and BLM in the past and they and their families have been threatened. Opening up our law enforcement community 
to have them and their families lives put in jeopardy at the hands of white supremacist, Antifa, and Black Lives Matter terrorists is 
reckless, irresponsible, and disgusting. When you are asssigned to crowd/riot control duty you will find yourself in the very worst and 
hostile situations where the circumstances, situation, and your job/training/orders require you to physically take control of the 
situation when lawlessness breaks out and you are faced with people who are actually presenting themselves as a threat towards 
your life and safety and that of the man/woman next to you. Passing garbage bills like this will make officers on the lines/streets 
hesitant which will end with law enforcement getting hurt and killed. All lives matter including that of our men and women in blue, 
please don't jeopardize their safety and lives over political correctness and the wish lists of progressive liberals who hate law 
enforcement. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Chad Kernutt
Albany, Oregon 


